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November 12, 2020 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
Today I was informed that one (1) tenth grade on-campus student and one (1) 
twelfth grade on-campus student tested positive for COVID-19.  
 
If your son/daughter or a member of our staff was in close contact with the 
students who tested positive for COVID-19, meaning having contact for fifteen 
(15) or more minutes at a distance of less than six (6) feet, you would have 
already received another notice with additional information. 
 
Please continue to encourage your children and each other to practice the safety 
protocols of six (6) feet social distance, wearing masks, and frequently sanitizing 
and/or washing hands with soap and water at all times. 
 
This evening, our Tiger Marching Band will perform their final show for their 
families.  This will mark the end of our Fall sports season.  Thank you, one and all, 
for your understanding of all the new protocols that are necessary to keep 
everyone safe.  This fall sports season will surely be one that we will remember 
for a very long time! 
 
With regard to Winter sports, a plan is developed for each of our Winter sports 
teams and these plans have been submitted to the Summit County Public Health 
Department for review.  Due to the ongoing spread of COVID-19, the Summit 
County Public Health Department is unable to review the plans without further 
guidance from the Ohio Department of Health.  Our Winter sports programs are 
on pause until we receive word that our plans meet the expected health and 
safety protocols.  I appreciate everyone’s patience. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
 
 


